



______________________________________________________________

            REPORT OF THE DIRECTOR OF HOUSING and PLANNING _____________________________________________________

TO Lead Member for Planning  on  18th June 2007 

TITLE: Nomination of Salford Members to Red Rose Forest Partnership 

______________________________________________________________

RECOMMENDATIONS:  

That  Lead Member for Planning recommends :

That Lead Member Planning and his Executive Support be nominated to sit on the Red Rose Partnership for 2007/2008.

______________________________________________________________

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY:

Salford City Council which is the Lead Authority with respect to the Red Rose Forest Project  is required to nominate two members to attend the Red Rose Partnership. 

Attendance will be particularly important during 2007/08 as the findings of the Salford Audit Team are taken forward and the Succession Strategy is finalised and a new structure / strategic governance arrangements are put in place.  

____________________________________________________________

BACKGROUND DOCUMENTS:

Red Rose Forest Annual Report 2006.

_____________________________________________________________

ASSESSMENT OF RISK:

N/A______________________________________________________________

SOURCE OF FUNDING: 

 N/A

______________________________________________________________

LEGAL IMPLICATIONS:

N/A

_____________________________________________________________

FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS;

N/A


COMMUNICATION IMPLICATIONS:

N/A


VALUE FOR MONEY IMPLICATIONS:

N/A


CLIENT IMPLICATIONS:

N/A


PROPERTY:

N/A

______________________________________________________________

HUMAN RESOURCES:

 N/A

______________________________________________________________

CONTACT OFFICER: 

__Nick Lowther  x3798 ___________________________________________________________

WARD(S) TO WHICH REPORT RELATE(S):

_All wards _____________________________________________________________

KEY COUNCIL POLICIES:

N/A

DETAILS:

Salford City Council is required to nominate two members to attend and participate in the Red Rose Forest Partnership during 2007/2008.

It is understood that Red Rose Forest Partnership  is not included as one of the List of Outside Bodies to which Members were nominated in May 2007. It is nevertheless, very important  that Salford nominates two members to attend these meetings.

It is recommended that the Lead Member for Planning ,Councillor Derek Antrobus and his Executive Support, Councillor Norbert Potter  would be best placed to attend on behalf of Salford City Council.
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